COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE

Memorial Town Hall ( One Library Street ( Georgetown,  MA  01833[image: image1.wmf]
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Tuesday February 22, 2005  

To be held at 7:30 PM in the Georgetown Town Hall

 Basement Meeting Room

Meeting Minutes

In attendance: Carl Shreder, Betty Davidson, Elaine Fiasconaro, Harry LaCortiglia

·  Guests: 

Bill Dudley, Chairman of the Pentucket Pond Committee, is in attendance to update the CPComm on the Pond Treatment project that was approved at last year’s ATM. He explains the history of the project’s permitting aspects. The current problem of getting project approval from Natural Heritage Endangered Species program. 

· Bills:

Carl moves to pay the Aquatic Control Tech Invoice # 8839 for $3555.00

Elaine seconds:

Unanimous

Form is signed by members

· Old Business

Response letter to the Georgetown Peabody Library representatives.

Tim was to draft the letter. Tim not present this evening. The Committee will deal w/ this at our next meeting.

· New Business

· No new Project Suggestion Forms have been received since the last meeting.

· Public Informational Meeting Public Notice and advertisement update

After discussion of the wording in a draft Public Notice. The Committee agrees to publish the version of the Public Notice that Lou Mammolette had previously distributed to Committee members via email. Lou will be contacted and asked to contact the newspaper.

· Adjournment at 8:30
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The Town of Georgetown’s Community Preservation Committee Thanks You for Your Support in the Year 2005.

Visit us on the Web at: www.georgetowncpc.com
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